
Virginia Department of Labor and Industry
Recertifies Luminant Hopewell Power Plant as
Voluntary Protection Program
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‘STAR’ Site - Luminant Hopewell Power

Plant is recognized for their occupational

safety and health excellence

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA, USA, September

19, 2023 /EINPresswire.com/ --

Luminant Hopewell Power Plant has

received recertification as a Virginia

STAR Worksite under the Virginia

Occupational Safety and Health (VOSH) Voluntary Protection Programs (VPP).  This is the site’s 1st

recertification since receiving certification in 2020.

“We commend the dedication of the staff and management at the Luminant Hopewell Power
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Luminant Hopewell Power

Plant for prioritizing

workers’ safety and health.”

Commissioner Gary Pan

Plant for prioritizing workers’ safety and health,” said DOLI

Commissioner Gary Pan. “This achievement demonstrates

their commitment toward keeping workers safe.”

The Luminant Hopewell Power Plant is one of 37 current

STAR worksites to achieve and maintain this recognition.

This achievement confirms the facility's creation of a safety

and health program well above its industry peers.

Originally commissioned in 1989, the facility is a 375MW

gas-fired turbine combined cycle power plant, which

generates and distributes power to multiple states via Dominion Virginia Power. The plant is also

the sole provider of process steam for the nearby Ashland Chemicals.

Virginia Voluntary Protection Programs recognize Virginia employers, in any industry,

demonstrating exceptional safety and health management systems. The programs are a

collaboration between company management, employees, and VOSH staff to establish a

cooperative relationship that encourages continuous improvement in worksite safety

performance. VOSH VPP administers the Virginia STAR, Virginia Challenge, VADOC Challenge,

Virginia BEST, and Virginia BUILT programs. 

http://www.einpresswire.com


For more information about this program or the other services we offer, visit our website at:

www.doli.virginia.gov/voluntary-protection-program/.

The Virginia Occupational Safety and Health (VOSH) program is financed in part by a grant from

the U. S. Department of Labor, Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), under

§23(g) of the Occupational Safety and Health Act of 1970. The Virginia State Plan is funded by a

grant of federal funds, which constitutes 50% of the State Plan budget excluding any state

overmatch funds. Zero percent, or $0.00 of the State Plan budget, is financed through

nongovernmental sources
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/656381016

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable
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